
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

12 June 2017 

Process update - Aurizon Network's 2017 draft access undertaking investigation 

 

Late information provided by Aurizon Network 

On 10 May 2017, Aurizon Network submitted a report 'Recent evidence on the market risk premium' dated May 

2017 in support of its 2017 draft access undertaking (2017 DAU). The report was subsequently published on the 

QCA's website.  

While the report was provided after the QCA's stated deadline for submissions, the QCA considers that it is 

reasonable to consider this information. In particular, the QCA is still in the process of gathering information from 

Aurizon Network that is necessary for a draft decision to be released.  

 

Workshop request from Aurizon Network  

Aurizon Network has requested that the QCA hold a public workshop in relation to Aurizon Network’s 2017 DAU 

WACC submission. The QCA has declined Aurizon Network's proposal. Copies of the relevant correspondence are 

available on our website.  

The QCA encourages all parties to provide information in writing and in a timely manner.  

All stakeholders will have the opportunity to submit further information on Aurizon Network's 2017 DAU in 

response to our forthcoming draft decision.  


